Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region X
CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY DIVISION

Fr. William F. Masterson, S.J. Avenue,
Brgy. Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City, 9000 Philippines

March 6, 2019 s ED-DIVISION OF CAGA Y& e 90
CAGAYAN DE QRO CITY

Memorandum To:

Joel D. Potane, PhD Division ESP Coordinator

Leah P. Manzano Division Youth Formation Coordinator
January Gay T. Valenzona, PhD Division LRMDS Manager

Nancy L. Cairel Guidance Designate, Agusan NHS
Pablita D. Delgra ACCMA member, Teacher I, CDO NHS

In consonance with the letter request of Archbishop Antonio J. Ledesma, SJ,
DD, you are hereby directed to attend the meeting on the usage of Human
Sexuality Modules for secondary school students on March 15, 2019 (2:00
PM-5:00 PM) at the Archbishop’s House Sala, Cagayan de Oro City.

For your guidg d compliance.

/jdp ’19

Encl. letter of Archbishop Ledesma
To be indicated in the Perpetual ndex
Under the following subjects

ESP Modules Human Sexuality

RELEASED |




Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region X
CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY DIVISION

Fr. William F. Masterson, S.J. Avenue,
Brgy. Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City, 9000 Philippines

TRAVEL ORDER

Joel D. Potane, PhD
Division ESP Coordinator

Leah P. Manzano
Division Youth Formation Coordinator

January Gay T. Valenzona, PhD
Division LRMDS Manager

Nancy L. Cairel
Guidance Designate, Agusan NHS

Pablita D. Delgra
ACCMA member, Teacher I, CDO NHS

WHAT: Meeting on the Usage of Human Sexuality Modules
WHERE: Archbishop’s House Sala, Bayanga Cagayan de Oro City

WHEN: March 15, 2019 (2:00-5:00 PM)

Approved:

JONATHAN S. DELA PENA, PhD, C v
Schoqls Division Superintendent
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Telephone No.: (088) 855-0047 Telefax: (088) 855-0048 Website: depedcdo.com Emoil: cagayandeoro. city@deved.go




Office of the Archbishop

Archbishop’s House

P.O. Box 113

Cagayan de Oro City

98000 Misamis Oriental, Philippines

Tel Nos. (088) 857-1357

E-mail address: acdo_chancery@yahoo.com | rcacdo33@gmail.com

March 4, 2019

Jonathan S. Dela Pefia, PhD., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Cagayan de Oro Division

Dear Sir Dela Pena,
Peace!

The Commission on Population Region 10 and the Archdiocese of Cagayan de
Oro Ministries have a joint venture in developing Human Sexuality Modules
intended for secondary school students.

In line with this, may | invite you or your representatives, Joel D. Potane, PhD,
Leah P. Manzano and January Gay T. Valenzona, PhD for a meeting on March
15 Friday, at 2:00 - 5:00 p.m., at the Archbishop’s House Sala. | believe it will
be an opportunity to discuss with you for a possible inclusion in the course
curriculum in your institution and to be partner in serving more the flock especially
the young people entrusted to our care. .

In this meeting | also invite Nancy L. Cairel, Guidance Designate of Agusan
National High School and Pablita D. Delgra, Teacher of City High School. They
are members of the Archdiocese of Cagayan de Oro Campus Ministries
Association (ACCMA) who have been using the Modules in the field.

With my best wishes.

Sincerely,

+/V/¢Mi/

+ Antonio J. Ledesma, S.J., D.D.
Archbishop of Cagayan de Oro

CC: Joel D. Potane, PhD,
Leah P. Manzano
January Gay T. Valenzona, PhD
Nancy L. Cairel
Pablita D. Delgra




